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Lew, Lisa (BOS)

From: BOS Legislation,  (BOS)
To: Heiken, Emma (BOS)
Subject: RE: Introduction: Reso in Support of SB85

From: Heiken, Emma (BOS) <emma.heiken@sfgov.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 12:06 PM 
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS) <bos.legislation@sfgov.org>; Melgar, Myrna (BOS) <myrna.melgar@sfgov.org> 
Cc: Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Farrah, Michael (BOS) <michael.farrah@sfgov.org>; Fieber, Jennifer 
(BOS) <jennifer.fieber@sfgov.org>; Low, Jen (BOS) <jen.low@sfgov.org>; Calvillo, Angela (BOS) 
<angela.calvillo@sfgov.org> 
Subject: RE: Introduction: Reso in Support of SB85 
 
Hello Lisa,  
 
Thank you for your quick reply.  

- See attached copy of SB85 
- Confirming that neither the California State Association of Counties and League of California Cities have taken 

positions 
- Confirming that these matters are routine, not contentious in nature, and of no special interest 

 
Supervisor Melgar will follow up to confirm shortly.  
 
Best, 
 
Emma Heiken 
Legislative Aide   
Office of Supervisor Myrna Melgar 
 


